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Missions

In March, we had a blanket making party! A small group of girls spent a couple hours out of
their day making blankets for A Better Life Brianna’s Hope! We had a wonderful trip to Red
Bird Mission that changed our perspective on life. The people of Beverly, Kentucky will forever
be in our hearts. While we were there, we had the opportunity to replace two floors, putin a
kitchen sink, build two ramps, make bunk beds, put in a door, do some plumbing and
painting. Since there was no cell service, the kids were pushed out of their comfort zone so
they had to find other ways to interact with others. We grew closer as a group and had a lot of
fun playing games in the Cardinal house after a hard day of

work.

Events

We plan on having a movie night at our house on April
15! We will provide pizza and watch a movie. We will
vote at Youth Group on April 8th to decide which
movie we will be watching.

Youth Group

Youth group will be at the Junction for the month of April! Youth group is from
5:30-8:00 on Sunday nights! All high school students are welcome. We are continuing
to learn about hidden heroes from New and Old Testament. We are excited to see that
members of our group continue to step up
to lead devotionals!
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